20 May 2003

To Participants of the International association or Impact Assessment Conference 
RE: 23rd IAIA Conference in Marrakech 
Allow me to wish you a welcome for your participation to the 23rd annual Conference of the International Association for Impact Assessment that will take place next June 10-20 2003 in Marrakech, city that has hosted other important international events such as the GATT Treaty, COP7...
I would like to bring to your intention that the necessary dispositions have been taken to assure the complete success of the conference, in coordination with the national and international committees, and that final preparations are underway to assure that ideal conditions during the conference and stay of IAIA members.
Morocco, known for its tolerance, its indulgence, its magnanimity et its openness to the outside world, can only condemn the very unfortunate events that happened in Casablanca, events that are disapproved by the entire international community.  The government of Morocco assures conference participants that our country will once again live up to its commitments for the success of such a manifestation. 
While awaiting to be your host, please allow me to extend our my most distinguished salutations to you. 

M Mohamed ELYAZGHI 
Minister of Land Planning, Water and the Environment 
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